
Transition to Aon Health Exchange for January 1, 2021 

As part of ongoing efforts to continually review health care benefits and provide retirees with 
access to quality coverage, the University of Maine System has identified a program that 
offers flexibility, a variety of plan options, and personalized support to best meet retiree 
health care needs. 

As a result, UMS retirees are transitioning from group health coverage to individual 
Medicare coverage through Aon Retiree Health Exchange,™ effective January 1, 2021. To 
help reimburse premiums and qualified expenses, retirees and enrolled dependents will 
receive funding through a UMS-funded Health Reimbursement Account (HRA). 

For more information about your upcoming 2021 Medicare coverage options, please 
visit the Aon Health Exchange website retiree.aon.com/home.aspx and the transition 
site for UMS retirees, myexchangeconnection.com/universityofmainesystem/Home or 
call 1-833-704-1028 (TTY 711). Representatives are available Monday – Friday from 9 
a.m. to 9 p.m. Eastern Time. 
 
For information concerning your current retirement benefits, please contact  your Employee 
Benefits Center at benefits@maine.edu or 207-973-3373. 

Chancellor Malloy Letter to University of Maine Retirees and Frequently Asked 
Questions re: UMS Retiree transition to the AON Retiree Health Exchange, October 9, 
2020. 
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